
South  Tahoe  basketball  fund
raiser
The South Tahoe Boys Basketball program is hosting its 3rd
annual Ernie’s Burger Night on Dec. 2 from 5-7 pm.

If anyone is interested in purchasing tickets they can call
Chris Proctor at (530) 543.5472 and he will make arrangements
to have basketball players deliver the tickets.

Cost is $10 each and includes a “burger, drink, and fries”.
All proceeds go to the Boys Basketball Program.
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